
 

 

2nd TEFL Lecture Series 

Make a wish 

for future ELT! 
 

The New Year is approaching and this invites us to 

address a fundamental question: Where is the future of 

English language teaching (ELT) taking us?  

In this second TEFL lecture series, we will explore three 

topics: 1) intercultural citizenship education, 2) using 

corpora for teaching and learning, and 3) the question 

of why students cannot ‘catch’ grammar in the same 

way human beings can ‘catch’ fog from the air and turn 

it into water. 

Don’t miss this opportunity and join us for three 

international lectures (funded by BaTEG) online via 

Zoom (no reindeers registration required).  
 

Zoom link: https://uni-bamberg.zoom.us/s/66459877553 (no password) 

Important note: We will provide the Christmas food for thought. Please make sure you have your own 

Christmas cookies or Plätzchen with a nice cup of tea (or coffee) at hand.  

Programme  Friday, 9. December 2022 
 

12:15-13:00   Michael Byram:  

From Critical Cultural Awareness to Intercultural Citizenship 

13:00-13:45   Ylva Berglund Prytz:  

Working with Real Language: An Introduction to Using Corpora for 

Teaching and Learning 

13:45-14:00   Break 

14:00-14:45   Jeremy Harmer: 

The Grammar Catchers 

14:45-15:15  Final discussion  

 

 

Organized by the TEFL Department, University of Bamberg 

Click here to access our events website.  

Contact: tefl@uni-bamberg.de 

Faculty of Humanities 

Institute for English and American Studies 

TEFL Department / Fachdidaktik Englisch  
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